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Millbrook Newsletter 

Dates for diaries 
Mon 15th April – Return to school, Hazel 
swimming am, Chestnut (Y5) pm. 
Tues 16th April - Hazel swimming am, Chestnut 
(Y5) pm. 
Wed 17th April - Hazel swimming am, Chestnut 
(Y5) pm, Festival & touch rugby, Cherry, Maple 
& Holly, Reception Vision & Hearing Screening 
Thurs 18th April - Hazel swimming am, Chestnut 
(Y5) pm, Pine, Cedar, Willow & Cherry to visit St 
Chad’s 
Frid - Reception Vision & Hearing Screening 
Mon 22nd April - Hazel and Chestnut swimming 
(Y5), Chestnut Kirkby library am. 
Tues 23rd – Hazel, and Chestnut swimming 
(Y5), Y3 Maple to visit Kirkby Library, Cross 
Country Race 4 All Saints 
Wed 24th - Hazel and Chestnut swimming (Y5), 
Pine, Cedar, Willow & Cherry to visit St Chad’s 
Thurs 25th - Hazel, and Chestnut swimming (Y5) 
Wed 1st May – Healthy Families Course Starts 
(Y3 – 5 parents and children) 2:20- 3:20pm 
Thurs 2nd May – KHS Gifted & Talented History 
Frid 3rd May – 9:15am Willow Class assembly 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday       

Happy birthday to the following  
pupils who celebrate their birthdays 
between 28th March and 25th April 
 
Blossom Jace-Jae 
Elm  Aria, Matyas, Arthur 
  & Artemis 
Cedar  Scarlett, Ajay & Lucy 
Willow  Henry, Eve, Bobby &  

Lilia 
Cherry  William & Ryan 
Maple  Connor & Luke 
Holly  Faith 
Hazel  Luca 
Chestnut Harley 
Sycamore Poppy, Michael & Lacey 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 Welcome to the final newsletter of this term 
before we break up for the Spring. All Year 6 have 
now completed Intro University and graduated with 
their cap and gowns. Lovely photos can be seen on the 
class dojo pages. 
 Miss Staples has been recognised as a 
National Breakfast Champion for her hard work in 
preparing and delivering bagels every day. A fantastic 
achievement. 
 During the week beginning 13th May, Year 6 
pupils will start their National Curriculum tests. We 
will run a breakfast club for Year 6 (only) during this 
week as this helps them all relax and prepare fully for 
the tests.  
 We are very proud that 76% of children got 
100% attendance this term. That is fantastic 
achievement which is over one quarter if our whole 
school. Well done everyone! 
 Hazel class parents were informed this week 
that Miss Redgate has now left Millbrook Primary. We 
wish her well in the future. Mrs Chambers will 
continue to lead Hazel during the summer period.  
   JMMaloney 
 
  

 
Issue 13 – 28th March 2024 

Rainbow Childcare 
Rainbow childcare- for further 

information 
0151 548 0893 

info@rainbowchildcare.kirkby. 

org.uk. 
 

Child of the Week  

 

Blossom – Hattie -May, Nellie, Kaleb & Tommy 

Elm – Artemis & Quinn 

Pine – Sadie & Amelia 

Cedar – John & Hayden 

Willow –Jaxon & Storm 

Cherry – all of Cherry & Poppy 

Maple – Sonny & All of Maple 

Holly – Archie & Tyla 

Hazel –Robert & Hannah 

Chestnut – James & Jack 

Sycamore – Maisie G & All of Miss D’s Y6 group 

Mrs Williams – Isabelle 
 

 

Cross Country 
Well done to our 

Cross-Country team 
who came 3rd overall 
in last week’s Cross 
Country Race at All 

Saints against all 
Kirkby School. Lilli 
came 1st in the girls 
race and Lily-Rose 

came 5th. Well done 
also to: Deacon, Dylan, 
Jack, Wesley, Mason, 

Isabelle, Paddy, Lucas, 
James, Alice, Michaela, 

Tilly, Sienna, Dolly-
May, Eva, Maisie A, 

Maisie G, Cattleya, and 
Isabelle Butler. We 

are very proud of all 
of you. Fantastic 

results! 

Attendance 
 

Our attendance for the last two weeks was a 

fantastic 95.9% and 92.4% respectively. Elm and 

Chestnut have won the last two weeks with 99.6% 

and 99.4% respectively. Well done to these classes 

– fantastic attendance. Year 5 are leading 

attendance in our school. Our 100% attendance 

£10 Amazon vouchers were won by: Adam & Matyas 

(EYFS), Leo & Izzy (KS1) and Lucas & Joseph (KS2). 

Congratulations. 
 

School Term Dates 23-24 
Term ends:  Thurs 28th March 

Summer term 2024 
Pupils return Mon 15th April. 
May Day  Mon 6th May 
Half term Mon 27th May– Tues 4th June 
Pupils return Wed 5th June. 
Term ends: Frid 19th July 
 

Swimming 

On 15th April both Hazel and Chestnut 

(Y5) class start swimming over a two-

week period (excluding Fridays). All 

children will need a swimming costume 

and towel for swimming.  

St Helen’s Cheer and Dance Showcase 
 

On Wednesday 20th March, Miss Dixon took 
six children to St Helen’s Rugby club where 
they performed a wonderful cheerleading 
dance. Three of children won awards! Well 
done to Mason (cheerleaders cheerleader 
award), Maisie, Sienna (cheerleader spirit 

award), Harriet, Eva (most improved 
award) and Lacey. 

Sorry to Lilli who was missed off the girl’s football 
article in the last newsletter. 
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